

Weston House, 42 Curtain Road, London EC2A 3NH 020 7825 2500 | nspcc.org.uk

22nd June 2021

Dromintee Primary School 6 Ballynamadda Road Killeavy Newry BT35 8TD

Dear Dromintee Primary School,

Thank you for taking part in Number Day 2021. We are so very grateful for your support and generosity, especially in such a difficult year for everyone. Your incredibly kind donation of £500.00 will make a huge difference to the lives of children and young people across the UK.

It will help us to provide our essential services to protect children and prevent abuse.

Through Childline we give children a voice and are here to support them through life's challenges and protect them from dangerous situations.

Our NSPCC helpline exists to support adults with any worry or question about a child. And we can intervene and help children who might be at risk from harm.

We rally together with our supporters to make sure the government is making policy decisions with children at the heart of them.

Through our Schools Service we're reaching children with our Speak out. Stay safe. assemblies, teaching them to spot the signs of abuse and helping them understand who they can turn to for help if they need it.

We empower parents through campaigns like Talk PANTS, information and tools on topics like online safety, and lots more.

Our network of service centres across the UK deliver vital services for families, and provide intensive therapeutic services to children who have been abused or need our support.

Your schools' support is helping change the lives of children and families across the UK, thank you for giving them the support they desperately need.

Thank you to everyone involved in making our work possible. To find out more about our work and resources for teachers and parents, you can visit nspcc.org.uk/schools.

Kind Regards

Karen Walker

Head of Schools Service

NSPCC





THANK YOU TO ALL THE PUPILS AND STAFF AT

DROMINTEE PRIMARY SCHOOL

FOR RAISING

£500.00

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND GENEROSITY. THE MONEY RAISED WILL HELP TO CHANGE CHILDHOODS ACROSS THE UK.

Karen Squilling

Karen Squillino
Head of NSPCC Schools Service

THANK YOU!







6031

*Number Day is supported by Man AHL and Oxford University Press, led by NSPCC.

EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR